Parish of Harpenden: Safeguarding

At its meeting on 25 November 2020, the Parish of Harpenden PCC approved and adopted the following policy statement as policy for the Parish:

Promoting a Safer Church 2017: The Church of England's Safeguarding Policy for children, young people and adults.

The policy statement may be viewed at: https://www.stalbans.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/Promoting-a-Safer-Church-2017-Safeguarding-Policy-Statement-of-the-Church-of-England.pdf

Signed on behalf of Parish of Harpenden PCC:

K.Fran

Parish warden

Parish warden